
 

 

Due to inclement weather Friday, November 4th throughout 
our state, several district games that impact district standings 

were re-scheduled to Saturday, November 5th. 
 

 Playoff brackets in Class 4A, 2A, B and C cannot be completed 
until those games have been played. 

 

Brackets in Class 4A, 2A, B and C will post on this website 

 by 2 pm on Sunday, November 6th. 


